















Bhujbal Knowledge City

Institute of Engineering

To.

Date: 28-02-2023

Manager, HR

Sahyadri Farms

Mohadi, Taluka Dindori,

District Nashik.

Dear Sir/Madam

Greetings from MET's Institute of Engineering!

On behalf of MET's Institute of Engineering, department of Information Technology we express our sincere gratitude for allowing industrial visit at Sahyadri Farms of our college students.

The visit was well-organized, and informative, and gave our students an opportunity to learn about the practical aspects of the agricultural industry.

The sessions conducted were really informative and the visit of grapes packing chain was an amazing experience.

The facility was impressive and it was evident that a lot of thought and effort was put into arranging the visit. We appreciate your dedication to providing our students with opportunities to enhance their education and gain valuable insights into their future careers.

I request you kindly send a visit completion letter.

Once again, thank you for sparing time and effort in making this visit a success. We look forward to future collaborations with your organization.

Professor and Head

Department of Information Technology

MET's Institute of Engineering

Adgaon, Nashik - 422 003

Mobile: (91) 09881100099 | Tel.: (0253) 2303515 | Telefax: (0253) 2303203 E-mail: enquiries@bkc.met.edu | www.metbhujbalknowledgecity.ac.in

ISO 9001-2008 certified MET is an NGO in Special Consultative Status with United Nations (ECOSOC)